ALASKA COASTAL QUEST

2-11-10

Representative Robert Herron
Alaska State Legislature
Juneau, Alaska

Dear Representative Herron:

[ understand that soon you will hold hearings on the University Lands bill, HB 295.

I would like to encourage you to delete Hook Arm on Dall Island from this legislation.
Almost all of the outer coast of Dall Island is wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service
recognizes this by placing in a scenic recreation category. Allowing Hook Arm to be sold
for development destroys the wilderness integrity of the outer coast of this magnificent
island. As a charter boat operator specializing in ecotourism, I see this area as having
tremendous economic potential for water oriented outdoor wilderness recreation.

Yours truly,

Dale Pihlman
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